
 
May 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am delighted to invite you to attend the Y11 Leavers’ Mass which will be held at St Oswald’s Church on 
Wednesday 10 May 2023.  
 
As valued members of our school community, the Leavers’ Mass is a wonderful opportunity to 
celebrate all the hard work and commitment that our Y11 students have shown over the past five 
years.  It is also a time to reflect on the important times ahead, as we approach exam season and ask 
God for His protection and guidance.  
 
We would like to extend the invitation to join us on this special occasion to parents and carers, so that you 
also have an opportunity to offer support and prayers during this important time.   
 
The Leavers’ Mass will begin at 2.00pm (or as close to this time as possible) and if you wish you join 
us, I would recommend that you arrive at Church for 1.50pm.  The service will finish in time to ensure 
that pupils are able to catch their school buses at the end of the day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school over the years and for all of your prayers. We very 
much look forward to celebrating this special Mass with you.  
 
Yours faithfully 
  

 
M RUANE (MRS) 
School Chaplain 

 


